
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca [mailto:Clerks@vaughan.ca]  

Sent: April 8, 2020 4:33 PM 
To: Regional Clerk 

Subject: Item 8, Committee of the Whole Report No. 11, March 9, 2020 

 
Sent on behalf of Todd Coles, City Clerk 

 
Mr. Christopher Raynor, Regional Clerk 
The Regional Municipality of York 
17250 Yonge Street 
Newmarket, ON L3Y 6Z1 
 
 
Dear Mr. Raynor: 
 
RE:     MAJOR TRANSIT STATION AREAS 
 
Attached for your information is Item 8, Report No. 11, of the Committee of the Whole 
regarding the above-noted matter, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan at its meeting of March 11, 2020. 
 
I draw your attention to the Committee recommendations, as follows: 
 
1.        That the City of Vaughan’s Planning staff comments on the Region of 
 York’s proposed Major Transit Station Area boundaries and minimum 
 densities in the City of Vaughan be endorsed; and 
 
2.         That a copy of this report be forwarded to York Region. 
 
 
I'm using Adobe Acrobat. 
You can view "11cw(2)0309_20ex_8.pdf" at: 
https://documentcloud.adobe.com/link/track?uri=urn%3Aaaid%3Ascds%3AUS%3A2c3a3c65-2467-
4a08-8991-c7b011d5d848 
  
To assist us in responding to inquiries, please quote the item and report number. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Todd Coles 

City Clerk 

905-832-8504 | clerks@vaughan.ca 

 

City of Vaughan l Office of the City Clerk  

2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1 

vaughan.ca 
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